
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
21st June 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 

John Innes Centre Visit 
 

It is with great pleasure that I inform you that your child has been selected to join a small 
group of Year 7 pupils visiting the John Innes Centre (JIC) at the Norwich Research Park. 
The visit takes place during normal school hours on Tuesday 2nd July.  
 
We will be travelling to the JIC by minibus and will be taking school packed lunches with 
us.  Mrs Webb will be joining us on the trip. 
 
The aim of the visit is to immerse potential future scientists into a real-life scientific 
establishment. It will also help to enhance further their subject knowledge as well as 
provide an opportunity to undertake some practical work in the laboratories themselves. 
 
I hope that you agree that this will be an exciting and enriching experience.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Nick Chapman 
Head of Science 
 


